
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Headteachers of all Norfolk schools 
 
6 September 2004 

Healthy Norfolk Schools
St Andrew’s House

Northside
St Andrew’s Business Park

Thorpe St Andrew
Norwich

NR7 0HT

Tel: (01603) 307196
Fax: (01603) 307104

Please ask for:  Sue Astbury
Email:  sue.astbury@norfolk.nhs.uk

 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
Walk to School Week: 24 to 28 May 2004 – Giving Children Time to Walk and Talk! 
 

We are delighted to announce the winners of the Schools Challenge: 
 

‘Can you keep them walking and talking?’ 
 
All schools that returned their hands-up survey forms showed a percentage increase in 
the number of children walking to school during the week. 
The prize winners with the biggest percentage increase were: 
 
1. Stoke Holy Cross Primary School 
2. Cringleford CE VA First and Middle School 
3. King’s Park Infants, Dereham 
 
Most schools also managed to keep more children walking to school 2 weeks after the 
event. But the schools with the biggest percentage increase of children continuing to 
walk to school were: 
 
1. Browick Road Infants School, Wymondham 
2. Hockering CE VC Primary School 
3. Costessey Junior School 
  
Congratulations to all our winners and everyone who took part in this event.  During the 
Autumn Term you could join children and adults around the world and take part in 
International Walk to School Week.  This national and international event will take 
place from 4 – 8 October 2004 and is an opportunity, not only to promote the benefits 
of walking to school, but also to give the children a chance to learn about other 
children’s lives around the world. 
  
To get involved visit www.iwalktoschool.org
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sue Astbury 
Healthy Norfolk Schools 

                                   
 

http://www.iwalktoschool.org/
mailto:sue.astbury@norfolk.nhs.uk

